Arthur Koepsell - DNR

From: Danforth, Brandon

Sent: Friday, November 01, 2013 10:26 AM

To: Arthur Koepsell - DNR

Subject: RE: Sundry Notice for the Bosely SG 11-27, Document # 400505811
Hi Arthur,

We have set up a normal process for obtaining access to sample potential water sources that includes mailing an access
request letter to the owner’s address on file and allowing 30 days for a response. If we get no response after 30 days or
if the letter comes back to us “Return To Sender” then we exclude the source from the Available Water Source list.

Below is the information on the Verkerk well. We sent an access request letter to the address 2808 North Ave Suite
440, Grand Junction, CO 81501 on 7/3/13 and it came back “Return to Sender” on 7/11/13 (see Status Report). We were
unable to obtain permission to sample the well.

Water Well Permit No. 44152-F (aka Verkerk Well)

o Applicant/Owner:

Frac Tech Services

16858 Interstate 20

Cisco, TX 76437

2808 North Ave Suite 440

Grand Junction, CO 81501

O Property owner:

Frac Tech Services

16858 Interstate 20

Cisco, TX 76437

2808 North Ave Suite 440

Grand Junction, CO 81501

0 Use(s): Domestic

0 Well Depth: 90 ft.

o Well Yield: 14 gpm

o Verkerk Well decreed in Case No.: 99CW0320 as part of WDWCD Plan for
Augmentation

0 Structure Summary Report for Verkerk indicates water was taken from the structure
in 2011 based on user supplied information

We can, of course, go outside of our normal process to try and obtain permission to sample wells that are given high
priority. If you’d like, we can attempt to contact Frac Tech using other methods to try and obtain permission to sample
the Verkerk well.

Thank you.

Brandon Danforth | Environmental Specialist
WPX Energy | 1058 County Rd 215, Parachute, CO 81635
0: 970.263.2792 | c: 970.773.3166 | brandon.danforth@wpxenergy.com

WPXENERGY
-

If you have received this message in error, please reply to advise the
sender of the error and then immediately delete this message.




From: Arthur Koepsell - DNR [mailto:Arthur.Koepsell@state.co.us]

Sent: Thursday, October 31, 2013 4:05 PM

To: Danforth, Brandon

Subject: Sundry Notice for the Bosely SG 11-27, Document # 400505811

Brandon,

Can you please explain why the Verkerk well is not suitable for sampling?. It actually has been sampled in the past and
based on the information provided by WPX it appears that it is operational.
Please provide only relevant data regarding the water wells. | can access all DWR records without them being provided.

Thanks,
Arthur

Arthur W. Koepsell, P.G.
Environmental Data Analyst

Oil and Gas Conservation Comission
1120 Lincoln St. Suite 801

Denver, CO 80203

Phone 303-894-2100 ext. 5148



